
 

 

 
 
 
 

  

 
 
Mr Michael Stevens 
Chair, Fire Service Act Review 
GPO Box 1526 
HOBART TAS  7001 
 
 
 
Dear Michael, 
 
FIRE SERVICE ACT REVIEW 
 
Please find attached State Fire Management Council’s (SFMC) formal submission to the 
Fire Service Act Review. 
 
SFMC continues its theme of introducing, contemporary governance, efficiency's, effectiveness, 
accountability, and monitoring, to all the areas we cover in our submission. 
 
We also urge that the Fire Service Act must be inclusive of all areas, and the present silo mentality 
must be broken down.     
 
To build on and value add the good work the TFS does, change and implementation needs to 
happen sooner than later.  
 
I would like to thank you for taking the time to meet and consult with me. If you have any questions 
regarding this response, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Ian Sauer 
CHAIR, STATE FIRE MANAGEMENT COUNCIL 
 
20 December 2021 
 
 
cc: SFMC Members 


